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Dear Sir 

I Waleed Hasan Quraishi, a B.sc. Graduate in Mechanical Engineering, with well trained in a 
reputed electro mechanical companies i.e.; GET and E.K Kanoo as an apprentice with a  
specialization in field of Mechanical Engineering and obtained work experience as QA/QC 
Engineer in the manufacturing industry. 
Currently looking forward for working in challenging organization  as a Mechanical Engineer or 
a relevant position for Mechanical or QA/QC Department. 

With proven capabilities in Mechanical field,service system, operation,maintenance, and     
QA/QC; I hope that my expertise could benefit to your concern. For this reason, I have attached 
my resume for your perusal. 

I have been constantly engaged in maintaining the complex Mechanical works over my 5 years 
of study period as a subjects and my interest lies primarily in operation & 
preventative maintenance, My Engineering training has provided me with great insight 
into overhauling, repairing, modifying and troubleshooting, Installation  of Mechanical 
devices and sub-systems. Additionally, I am comfortable in working with electric Mechanical 
and components and possess great knowledge of Mechanical Engineering. 

Given that I have been especially trained in reading and interpreting PID, Mechanical Drawings 
3D autocad model drawings and schematics, I can work on complex projects with a great focus 
on ensuring both predictive and preventative maintenance. I am also able to use hand and 
Instruments in a safe manner and can use technology to benefit my work; I have deep knowledge 
in the studies of industrial mechanical technologies and can work on Microsoft Project 
effectively. 

Since I am familiar with the operations of your company, I believe that I could make a sizable 
contribution as a Mechanical Engineer. 

Please review the enclosed resume and a letter of reference from university which will provide 
you with more information regarding my qualifications. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

W. Quraishi
Waleed Hasan Quraishi 


